
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 26 AUGUST 2008


EX.230/08
ARTS SERVICE REVIEW

(Not for publication by virtue of Paragraphs 1, 2, 3 and 4 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972)

Portfolio
Learning and Development

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute EX.197/08 the Director of Community Services reported back (CS.60/08) on the consideration of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee of the proposal to achieve savings from the Arts Service Review.  He informed Members that the matter had been considered by the Community Overview & Scrutiny Committee on 29 July 2008 (COS.83/08).  The Vice Chairman of the Community Overview & Scrutiny Committee reported that the Committee was unhappy about some aspects of the proposals and had requested clarity over the possible establishment of a Trust for Tullie House before a decision was made.  She added that the Committee had also requested the involvement of the Carlisle Renaissance Board in the consideration of the proposal.  

The Director outlined the options available to Members and the budgetary implications of each option.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive 

1.
Receive the feedback from Community Overview & Scrutiny Committee.

2.
Refer the report to Council on 9th September 2008 for approval of a supplementary estimate to cover the cost of implementing the recommended option.

Reasons for Decision

To enable the budget saving requirement to be agreed and implemented.






